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Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

APPOINTMENT OF FINANCE DIRECTOR

Following the announcement in March advising that Ian Yeoman, Finance Director and Company Secretary, will be retiring at the end of July 2000, Ultra Electronics announces that David Jeffcoat will join the Board on 31 July 2000 as Finance Director.  In addition he will take on responsibility for the role of Company Secretary. 

David is currently Group Financial Controller of Smiths Industries plc.  Prior to joining Smiths Industries in 1997, David was Group Finance Director of Johnston Group plc and has also held senior finance positions within GlaxoWellcome.

David brings to the Ultra Group a combination of corporate and operating business experience which he has gained through his involvement in a number of business sectors in the UK and overseas.

Peter MacFarlane, Chairman, commented: “I look forward to welcoming David Jeffcoat onto the Board and believe that his blend of experience is ideally suited to supporting Ultra’s continuing success and development.  I am confident that David will be an excellent successor to Ian Yeoman.”
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